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Circular 
No. 2015/12 December 2015 

Phasing out faxes 

LPI is currently decommissioning fax services in line with a directive to eliminate all fax use 
across the Department of Finance, Services and Innovation (DFSI). 

The majority of LPI’s fax services will be removed by 1 January 2016. LPI legal services and 
land titles client services fax facilities will remain operational until 29 February 2016. Alternative 
arrangements are in progress for these two fax services. Further advice will be issued to 
customers early next year. 

LPI’s fax lines are infrequently used these days, with group email addresses generally available 
for customers to send digital documents. LPI business units with customers who regularly 
communicate by fax have already advised them of alternative arrangements. 

More information 
If you need advice about alternative arrangements contact LPI at E: 
GeneralEnquiry@lpi.nsw.gov.au or T: 1300 052 637 or +61 2 9228 6666 (international callers). 

Valuation enquiries may be made to ValuationEnquiry@lpi.nsw.gov.au or on T: 1800 110 038 or 
+61 2 6332 8188 (international callers).

A complete list of contact details for all LPI offices is published on our website. 
(link to http://www.lpi.nsw.gov.au/about_lpi/LPI_offices). 
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